
What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

Contact details of the Reception team 

 

Literacy – Over the past two weeks, the children have been learning an old favourite: The Gingerbread Man. We discussed 
the characters and their personalities and we reimagined the story using different main characters. We had runaway 
pancakes, meatballs and bananas! 

 
Maths – Last week, the children explored the number 9 and its composition. This week, the focus has been on the number 
10 and we’ve introduced the number bonds to 10. 

 
Wider Curriculum – Week 2 has been extremely busy. On Tuesday, we learnt about Pancake Day and got to enjoy some 
pancakes at snack time! On Wednesday, we celebrated St Piran’s Day. We learnt the story of St Piran, made Cornish flags and 
had a go at learning The Trelawny National Anthem. On Thursday, it was World Book Day! We loved seeing the children in their 
book character costumes and the children had a wonderful time reading books with their Year 6 buddies over a hot chocolate. 
The classes also very much enjoyed decorating their classroom doors as books!  

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Notices 

 

Shining Stars  

 

Reception News 
7th March 2025 

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
RB – Brodie, Hazel, Connie, Indie 
 
RW – Frankie, Joshua, Ada, Jacob 
 

• Basing our learning around two new traditional texts: 
The Three Billy Goats Gruff and The Enormous Turnip.  

• Continuing to secure the children’s understanding of 
the number bonds to 10.  

• Learning to find number doubles within 10.  

• Learning about time.  

Reception Stay and Learn – Will be taking place on Friday 
21st March from 08.45 - 09.45. Parents are invited into 
school during this time to learn alongside their children.  
 
PE Kits – If you haven’t already, please make sure your 
child’s PE kit is in school. Getting changed for PE is an 
important opportunity for children to practice dressing 
themselves.  
 
 

RW - Jess Yates & Donna Clayson 
jyates@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
dclayson@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

RB - Paula Reeve 
preeve@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
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